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Library Club 
A new programme of extra-curricular activities has started this week.  Library Club is highlighted here: 

 
The Infant Department Library Club is run on  
Tuesdays from 3.30 pm to 4.15 pm. At Infant  
Library Club, we consider that reading for pleasure is 
a key element to a child’s success as it can spark a 
child’s creativity and imagination, transport them to far
-off places full of adventure and excitement, while at 
the same time helping them make sense of their own 
world.  
During their time in Library Club the children have the 
opportunity to listen to stories, develop their love for 
reading and engage in conversation to extend speech 
and language skills. The children also read individually 
and in small groups and undertake book reviews. 
They listen to audio books, engage in multimedia ac-
tivities, read and write poetry and role play. 
The children are allowed to take a book home to read 
each week which is then discussed in Library Club the 
following week in order for the children to share their 
experiences. 

Puzzle Club 

 

     

 
 

Events at WPS 

We have another busy and exciting term ahead. Below are a 

few notable dates! 
 

ROTA-TOY—you should now have received your boxes. Please 

return by  Friday 23rd January  - Thank you for  supporting this 

worthwhile cause. 
 

Our Book Fair arrives Tuesday 20th January— many thanks to 

the Parents’ Committee for helping to run this event. Books can 

be pre-ordered on line at www.travellingbooks.co.uk 

 

World Book Day  - 5th March 2015—details to follow. 
 

Red Nose Day  - 13th March 2015—more information will be 

sent nearer the time. 
 

Open Morning—Saturday 21st March 2015. 

Puzzle Club is held every Friday lunchtime for children in Reception 
to F2.  It is done on a rota basis so every child is given the  
opportunity to participate. 
 
Mrs Savage plays strategic and problem solving games like Marble 
Mazes, Balancing Penguins and Traffic Jam. 



What’s On Week  
Commencing 
19.01.2015 

 
Monday  19th 
12.35pm Chess Club F3-6 
12.35pm Fiddlers’ Group 
3.30-4.15pm Sports Club F1-2 
4.00– 5.00pm Orchestra F3—6 
  
Tuesday 20th 
Book Fair arrives 
8.10am F4 Prep Club  
8.20am ICT Club (rota) 
12.35pm  Spanish Club F3-6 
2.30—3.00pm KG Stretch n Grow 
3.30—4.15pm F1-2 Library Club 
4.00—5.00pm Sports Club F5-6 
.  
Wednesday 21st 
12.35pm Chamber Choir 
12.45pm Spanish Club F1-2 
2.30-3.00pm KG Ballet 
3.15-3.45pm Reception Dance 
3.30pm Netball v Beech Hall (A)  
             U10 & U11 
3.50-4.20pm F1-2 Dance 
 
Thursday 22nd 
8.00am Judo 
12.35pm  School Council 
2.30-3.00pm KG Football 
4.00-5.00pm Sports Club F3-4 
4.00-5.00pm F6 Maths Club 
 
Friday 23rd 
 
10.35am  Library Club F3-6 
12.35pm Puzzle Club Rec-F2 
3.30-4.15pm Rec-F2 Football 
4.15-5.00pm F3-6 Football 
 

Stars of the Week 

 
Well done to our Stars of the Week for all their  

effort and hard work! 
 
 

 

 

 

Many Happy Returns  to the following children: 

 

Kristie  F6   Johanna  F1   Georgina  Reception 
 

Hayat Reception     Oliver Reception 

 

Bronze Merits 

Congratulations to Oliver, Ariana and Max in Reception,  

Ronica, Maryam and Elizabeth in F2, Harry in F1 and 

Esme in F6 who have all achieved their bronze merit 

awards this week. 

 

Silver Merits 

Congratulations to India F6 and Loryn F5 who have both 

achieved their silver merit awards this week 

 

Bronze  Courtesy 

Congratulations to Zach, Ayesha, William and Harry in F1, 

Sarah in F2 and Sulayman in Reception who have all re-

ceived their bronze courtesy awards this week 
 

 

 

REMINDER 
 

The Bursar would like to remind the very 

few parents who have not yet settled their 

accounts to do so by  

Monday  19th January 2015 

 

Thank you 

http://www.classideas.co.uk/components/com_virtuemart/shop_image/product/BPSS_webimage.jpg
http://www.classideas.co.uk/components/com_virtuemart/shop_image/product/BPBS_webimage.jpg

